
 
 

COMMUNIQUÉ: 

 

Requiem Mass for those passed away during the Covid-19 pandemic 

November 2, 7:30 p.m., Mary Queen of the World Cathedral 

 

Montreal, October 23, 2020 – On Monday, November 2, Archbishop Christian Lépine will 

preside at a Mass in memory of those who have passed away during the Covid-19 

pandemic, particularly for those in our area. 

The Mass will be celebrated at 7:30 p.m. at Mary Queen of the World Cathedral and will 

welcome up to the maximum of 25 persons. The Mass can also be watched live on the 

diocesan YouTube page. A special invitation to attend this celebration is extended to those 

having a personal relationship with the departed. 

Furthermore, as part of our celebrations of October 31 and November 1, Archbishop 

Lépine invites all the parishes and missions of the diocese to honour the memory of those 

who have passed away during this pandemic.       
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